



ARUO-RAUO Executive Meeting  
Monday March 24th.  
10:06 pm, RAUO Office

<b>Present:</b>	Tahina Seth	Brooks Building Representative
	Nardin Bekhit	Vice President, Residents' Affairs
	Matt Manso	Vice President, Social
	Amber Gibson	LeBlanc Building Representative
	Nicole Boyle	Stanton Building Representative
	Morgan Bell	Marchand Building Representative
	Brad Fournier	Thompson Building Representative
	Gabrielle Read	Vice President, Finance
	Mojann Zibapour	Hyman-Soloway Building Representative
	Candace Blake	90U Building Representative
	Kaitlynn Rae Landry	President

1. Motion to start
  - a. 1<sup>st</sup> motion: Mojann Zibapour
  - b. Seconded: Brad Fournier
2. Building Updates
  - a) 90u:
    - No update.
  - b) Brooks:
    - Had my event, yesterday, no one showed up for rock climbing.
  - c) Hyman Soloway:
    - We had our last event, we had about 30-40 people show up. It was a lot of fun. Food was well received, as well as the game
    - I received four people interested in the position; one person submitted their nomination form. He is bilingual, filled in his form correctly, and has already looked into living in Hyman- Soloway for next year.
  - d) Leblanc:
    - Event is on Sunday, it looks like there will be a lot of people coming.
  - e) Marchand:
    - Tomorrow is our pizza and potluck event. It will hopefully be very successful.
  - f) Stanton:
    - I'm having my event tomorrow during the day. It will be the same sort of event. Cupcakes, pop, cookies, etc.
  - g) Thompson:

- I had my sugar bush event last night. I had about 150 residents show up. I still have three tubs of ice cream remaining.

#### 4. VP Updates

##### a) VP RA:

The GA is this Wednesday, room 140, at 8:30, right before the extravaganza. The booking has been double checked. I wanted to send out the agenda to the reps, but we're waiting to find the meeting. The email will still be sent out tonight. I have been thinking about adding a statement of principles. All exec will be copied in on the email.

From the HOM:

About the survey that was sent out: one question was put in about the RAUO. The shower curtains in Thompson where changes, traps have been put down for silverfish. Thompson kitchen top was fixed. 24 hour quiet periods begin the 30<sup>th</sup>. The issue about CA's and board games has been addressed.

Question about lend program: The last day the office is open is April 4<sup>th</sup>. The last day that items should be leant out at the latest Friday (the 28<sup>th</sup> of March), and should be returned the Tuesday. I'll be doing inventory, and making that chart, keep a lookout for that so we can track down residents.

##### b) VP social:

Extravaganza is Wednesday. What will be done is get a lot of food, and it will be dinner. We also have gone with Candace's suggestion, and have reptiles in the other room (152). It only costs us roughly \$350. First place for winner of rez cup is pizza, second place is ice cream, third place is cupcake decorating.

##### c) VP Finance:

I need any purchase over 1000\$ approved, but there has not been any. Becky's event on Wednesday for the epilepsy awareness event. Rebecca is asking for \$250-\$300 for the event. Rebecca should post a rough budget on the executive page, and it will be voted upon next week. For those who have not spent their floor rep appreciation, please do so as soon as possible.

##### d) President:

Election's update: Now that I have this form from the hyman soloway representative, I will post an announcement on the RAUO page saying that the rep has withdrawn, and these candidates will be acclaimed. This would mean that all positions for next year are filled.

I had spoken to people after the meeting in regards to the 2005 housing agreement, retyped the agreement, and added the changes that where discussed, including adding in that we should be allowed to book common areas for events. The goal of the meeting tomorrow with Michele is that it can be hashed out, and adopted at the HAC. I will also be getting into contact with those who are returning next year to find out where they would like to be living. These decisions should be emailed as soon as possible so they can be given to housing. I will contact housing to see when they will begin releasing room assignments. The executive coordinator position will likely be brought up at the GA by a resident. Any

considerations for it will be put in for next year (this will be discussed at the GA). It will not affect this year.

Scholarships: for the non-conventional residence, it was only applicant from 90 u who applied, and has been decided.

The conventional will be discussed amongst exec, based upon the requirements set out on the application form.

Volunteer Gala

Motion to end the meeting: Matt Manso

Motion seconded: Gabriel Read

11:40p.m.